
 
To: All Editors                               February 17, 2025  

 
EMERGENCY PIPELINE REPLACEMENT WORK IMPACTING WATER 

SUPPLY TO SECTIONS OF WESTMORELAND 

 

 

Water supply to customers in Toll Gate, Sterling, Frome and sections of Grange Hill in 

Westmoreland is being impacted by emergency pipeline replacement work. This work, 

which will be conducted from 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. daily, is set to be completed by 

March 1, 2025. 

 

Customers are urged to store water for use during the outlined period. They may also 

call the NWC's toll free line at 888-225-5692 or the region's office at 876-955-

2652/2657/3068 to request trucked water delivery. 

  

NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and urges craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 

   
END  

CONTACTS:         Community Relations Department (Western) 

                               876-727-8069 

                               Corporate Public Relations Department 

                               876 929-1128, 876 929-5430-5; Toll Free: 888-225-5692 


